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Monday Message  
 
Dear Ross Road Families, 
 
This week Ross Road will be recognizing both Indigenous Veterans Day (Nov 8) 
and Remembrance Day. Grade seven students have created a video 
presentation that each class will view during our ‘assembly’. On the morning of 
Tuesday, November 10, 2020 we will hold a Remembrance Day ‘Assembly’ in 
our individual classrooms. On this day, students will receive a poppy to wear 
for this assembly and throughout the remainder of the day. We wear the poppy 
as a symbol to show that we pledge to remember those who sacrificed for our 
freedom. Throughout the week leading up to Remembrance Day, we will be 
collecting donations to the Poppy Fund. All donations to the Poppy Fund are 
placed in trust to be used for the care and support of Canada’s Veterans and 
their families. If you would like to learn more or make an online donation, 
information can be found at the following link: 
http://www.legion.ca/remembrance/the-poppy-campaign/donate-to-the-poppy-fund 
 
Remembrance Day donations and uniforms 
You can donate online through the link or you can donate cash. Please hand in 
any cash donations directly to the classroom teacher until Friday. Students are 
encouraged to wear their uniform, if they have one, to school tomorrow (i.e. 
Brownies, beavers, cadets, etc.) for our ‘assembly’. 
 
Reminder-Water bottles 
Water fountains are closed due to current Covid guidelines. The water bottle 
filing station is open. Please make sure your child has a water bottle with them 
daily. We have seen a huge increase in the request for a cup from the office. 
Your attention to this is appreciated. 
 
Parent-Teacher conferences 
All parent-teacher conferences will be taking place using Microsoft teams this 
year. There will be no in-person meetings taking place at the school. Our 
conferences are scheduled for the last week in December so more information 
will be coming home closer to that date regarding sign-up procedures. You are 
reminded that if you wish to speak to your child’s classroom teacher you can 
do so at any time. The best way to contact them is via email. 
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Ross Road PAC Fundraisers 
Please go to the PAC website to get information regarding current PAC 
fundraisers. This is a reminder that face masks are currently available for $10 
and 100% of the profits go back to the PAC. Login and visit the ‘Ross Road Face 
Mask’ page on MunchaLunch to purchase your 
masks.  https://munchalunch.com/schools/rossroad/ Ordering is open until 
November 13th.  Delivery the week of November 23rd.  
 
The Card Project  
 The final order deadline for Final Orders is Sunday, November 15, 2020 for 
delivery the week of December 7-11, 2020. 
 To place your order: 
1. Go to www.TheCardProject.ca 
2. Click on "TO ORDER" 
3. Click on "USE MY SCHOOL ACCESS CODE" and enter our School Access 
Code: RR97. 
4. Find your child's class (use the dropdown menu to find the division and 
teacher) and then enter your child's first name. 
5.  You can personalize your products (if you wish) and then order the cards 
and products you like. 
If you have any questions or need assistance with orders, please contact: 
Marcelle at The Card Project: Marcelle@TheCardProject.ca; or 
Michele, PAC Coordinator for The Card Project: mikeandmichele2009@live.ca 
 
Important dates  
November 11-Schools not in session for Remembrance Day 
Nov 23-is a school-based professional development day. No school for 
students. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Kate Lechleiter, Principal Jason Haywood, Vice Principal 
klechleiter@sd44.ca  jhaywood@sd44.ca 
 
 
 
 
 


